
11/06/2019 

MR Matt Cleland 
56 Rolfe ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
matt@pmcproperty.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0547 - 58 Alexander Street MANLY NSW 2095

I am the owner of 56 Rolfe St and we are the direct neighbour on the north eastern boundary of 
the subject property. I have viewed the proposed plans and are happy for them to proceed in 
their current format.

Sent: 11/06/2019 9:38:06 AM
Subject: Online Submission


